



Dear Friends in Christ,
I want to wish you all a very Happy and Blessed New Year. Each new year gives us a new reason to hope for the best for ourselves, our families, and our world. Let it also be a new time of hope for our parish.
Last year we did a lot of capital repairs and need to continue to do so. That requires your commitment to the parish and its needs. I personally appreciate your response to those needs and encourage everyone to continue to be sensitive to the ongoing needs of our physical plan and our responsibilities to maintain it for future generations as those who have gone before us have maintained it for our enrichment in the Faith.
I also hope we experience a spiritual renewal in the parish. A commitment to continuing faithful attendance at Mass is the source of our spiritual growth. It is not “an option” but a necessary piece of our journey toward eternal life. All else aside, ultimately that’s what matters.
I hope we have a renewal of commitment to Jesus Christ in the new year. I hope we have peace in our war-torn world. I hope all of us experience good health and peace within our families. I hope we have peace and wisdom growing ever greater in our worldwide community of believers – the Church.
And – I hope you all have a very blessed New Year.
Msgr. Frank Lane

